
August 10th, 2011  

óWe are the championséô 
And to the victors of Sports Night go the spoils, but this is no time to rest on our laurels with the massive few weeks coming up on 

the Med Soc calendar... 

In this issue:  

¶ From the desk of the President 

¶ Minutes from UWSMS Executive Meeting August 9th 

¶ UWSMS Executive Elections 

¶ First Year PBL Games 

¶ UWSMS AMSA Debating Series Finalï Proudly supported by DFR 

¶ GHAWS Update 

¶ Socials Update 

¶ Creative Study Materials Competition 

¶ S.B. Dowton Medical Leadership Seminar 

UWSMS Executive Meeting Minutes ï August 9 2011  

Here are some of the issues that came up in the most recent UWSMS Executive Meeting: 

¶ UWSMS AMSA Debating Seriesï teams have been received and preliminary rounds are underway. The final will be 

held at Building 30 on Monday 15th August 

¶ Critical Care interest groupï a proposal to develop a Critical Care interest group was tabled, and discussion was held 

surrounding the process of facilitating the creation of such interest groups 

¶ Year 5 Graduation eventsï Venue and date for the Graduation Ball has been confirmed and planning continues on re-

lated events 

¶ Electives Databaseï Creation in progress, and be done as a joint venture with the SoM 

¶ MBSï Large efforts are being made to find more businesses to become involved, including a number of visits by Exec 

members in the coming weeks 

¶ Leadership Development Workshopï Speakers have been lined up and more details will be available soon 

 

For more detailed minutes, and the minutes from previous meetings check out www.uwsms.org under the óExecô tab 

Interested in attending the next meeting? Next meeting is on August 30th at 6pm at the Med Building. Email secre-

tary@uwsms.org if youôd like to attend. 

First Year PBL Games  

Last Monday 29th of July, 1st year meddies of UWS took to the fields to battle it 

out in their PBL groups in the 2nd Annual UWSMS PBL Games , entitled óBattle 

of the Genresô.  Incredible displays of brute strength, athleticism and teamwork 

were seen as students dressed up in their assigned genres and wrestled, raced 

and drank (soda) their way to win points in the outdoor mini-games. They then 

set upon Connect for rounds of music trivia intertwined with small challenges 

such as the ultimate blender challenge. The night culminated in a final which was 

ferociously contested by the top three teams, before óKe$haô valiantly took home 

the title to be named winners of UWSMS PBL Games 2011! 
 

From the desk of the President...  

Dear Meddies, 

Thanks to everyone who braved the cold and participated in sports night on Monday (and helped out with the BBQ!)- it was a rock-
ing success and an excellent turn out on the fields. A big congratulations to Huss and Dean, the sports reps, for their organisation. 

Red Party is coming up (9th Sept)! Tickets are on sale now at uwsms.org, make sure you buy before 31st August to in at the 
cheap ($15) price! 

 

Marcus Handmer 

president@uwsms.org  

GHAWS - tastic News Update  

Bake Sale and Knit -In! 

On August 15th we will be holding a bake sale to raise money to buy knitting needles and wool to knit and to ship blankets to the 

Addis Ababa Fistula Hospital in Ethiopia. On the 5th September we will be holding a Knit-In in the anatomy museum to knit 

squares for blankets to send to the hospital. 

It would be great to already have some completed squares on the day, so if you are a keen knitter, feel free to start knitting now. 

The hospital advises knitting 25 cm x 25 cm squares to join together to make 2m x 1m blankets. Please use 8 ply yarn on size 8 

(4mm) needles and cast on 50-55 stitches and knit in plain (garter) stitch. 

---- 

ASD Social Group  

Autism Social Group is back on! It usually happens every second Sunday afternoon. If you're keen to get involved let anyone from 

GHAWS know. 

---- 

GHAWS-AAF partnership  

GHAWS is proud to announce its partnership with the African AIDS Foundation (AAF) to send some of its elective students to 
South Africa and hopefully build a long-standing partnership with the community our students will be working in. Keep your eyes 
and ears open for press releases and more information in the near future. 

ð-- 

Birthing Kits  

The 1200 birthing kits we put together earlier this year have been received by our designated hospital in Afghanistan. Thank you 
so much to everyone who helped out, you are GHAWSome 

Social Update Semester 2: Red Party, Trivia Night, Med Ball!  

UWSMS Red Party  

And now, a word from our sponsors  

Elsevier Australia is currently seeking medical students to 

join its team of Medical Student Ambassadors! If you are 

interested in and have a passion for writing, like doing book 

reviews, and would like to share you stories of your journey 

through medical school then please email Annabel at 

a.dent@elsevier.com to request an Expression of Interest  

form. To check out our current ambassadors and to read 

their stories visit our Facebook page and ólikeô it. 

Visit: http://www.facebook.com/elsevieraumedstudents?

ref=ts 

We donôt currently have an ambassador from UWS so we 

are keen to hear from you. Places are limited! 

Got something to say?  Want to contribute 

to eMUWS? Have an interesting story to share? 

Send to communications@uwsms.org 

Meet your Reps!  

Hey guys! 

My nameôs Christina and Iôm 

your Junior AMSA Rep . What 

does this mean? Iôm Sam 

(AMSA rep)ôs assistant as well 

as the junior liaison for anything 

AMSA. Our projects this year 

include AMSA ThinkTank, 

AMSA Convention, LDW, 

Vampire Cup  and the Debat-

ing Series . 

Get amongst it kids. Any AMSA 

issue you have, any concern, 

any praise, criticism or query, 

feel free to ask me and Iôll do 

my best to help you out. 

Yeah boi!!! 

TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE AT WWW.UWSMS.ORG! 
 
$15 until Wednesday 31st August 
$20 from Thursday 1st September onwards 
ENDS: 5pm, Tuesday 6th September 

Date: Friday, 9th September  

Time: 8pm -1am 

Venue: Soho Night Club, Kings Cross  

Attention students of UWS, it's time to paint the town Red... 
UWSMS and UNSW MedSoc have joined forces to bring you Red Party 2011! We'll be teaming up to support the African Aids 
Foundation, a charity committed to limiting the impacts and spread of HIV 
We'll have an entire floor to ourselves at Soho to get red-faced, with FREE CHAMPAGNE for the ladies on arrival before 10pm 
and many more drink deals to be announced. Get your Red hot outfits, because it's time to party! 
 
Keen to get Red Aware, 

Tarini Srivastava and Sandhya Yarlagadda (UWSMS Red Party Convenors) 

ðð 

UWSMS Trivia Night  

Set for a tentative date in October, this is sure to be a battle of wits, (medical) knowledge and just how much television you watch 
instead of studying, really. 

Rather ask than be asked? Email socials coordinator Linda (social@uwsms.org) 
 
ðð 
 

UWSMS Med Ball 2011  

Oh how we have grown! From the humble grasslands of UWS in its very first year to the expanse of the entire ocean in 2010, the 

annual UWSMS Med Ball  is even bigger this year, being held at Waterfront Restaurant with beautiful views of Sydney Harbour! 

Med Ball will finally see an entire UWS Med cohort celebrating the end of yet another awesome year at the venue, Waterfront Res-
taurant overlooking our beautiful Sydney Harbour! Included in the ticket price will be a 3-course dinner as well as an unlimited bev-
erage package of beer, wine and champagne as well as soft drinks and juice for the duration of the night! There is also a separate 
dance floor with DJ to help us digest and to invest our lubrication on the night. 
 
With some only just officially initiated into UWS, while others grow that much closer to the final years of their medical degree as 
well as our very own pre-interns; it will be nothing short of a night to remember! 
 
Tickets will go on sale in the next few weeks, so watch this space! 

Excited, 

Med Ball Committee 

Med Ball fun times 
last year, and our 
gorgeous venue this 
year <-  

If table napkins and seat covers excite you just a little more than they should, it sounds like you are itching to be a part of the Med 
Ball team! If you think Med Ball Committee is a better a title for your love of (Med) Balls, or you just want to GAI, then email Linda 
(social@uwsms.org) for more details! 

New Competition at UWSMS.ORG!  

Creative Study Materials Competition  

Itôs time to think outside the square UWS! Get your nerd on and send us your most original and unusual study resources. Some 

examples to get you going; medical crosswords, videos of interpretative dance, rap songs, posters, and comic strips - but donôt 

stop there, all types of entries are welcome!  

Entries will be judged on educational value, as well as creativity and originality. 

Prize: $50 Westfield voucher for the winning individual/group each month 

Rules of the competition: 

1. All entries must be original works, plagiarism is strongly frowned upon. 

2. All submissions will be posted up on www.uwsms.org for an indefinite period of time. 

3. Entries that are crude, crass, or contain profanity, nudity, obscenities, insults or are derogatory to any individual or group may 

be refused. 

4. The competition will run once a month. Prizes will be awarded to the best entry for that month. 

 

Send your entry to academic@uwsms.org 

 

Entries for this monthôs competition close WEDNESDAY AUGUST 31st at 9PM.  

S.B. Dowton Medical Leadership Seminar  

When: Saturday 20th August  

Where: UNSW Law Building  

Due to the overwhelming success of 3 previous seminars, UNSW Med Soc had joined forces with NSW MSC for the first state -

wide medical leadership seminar . The keynote presentations and interactive workshops involving a panel of prominent doctors 

will challenge, motivate and facilitate your develop as the leaders of today! Speakers include 

Dr Andrew McDonald (Member of Parliament, Shadow Minister of Health) 

Professor Gordian Fulde (Head of Emergency at St Vincentôs Hospital) 

Dr Stewart Condon (Medical doctor, field coordinator and medical coordinator at Medecins Sans Frontieres, elected to the MSF 

Board this year) 

Dr Paul Kelly (Physician, entrepreneur and biotechnology executive) 

Tickets: $10 

Applications: Open at nswmsc.org.au, CLOSE 12th AUGUST , so get those fingers typing 

 

UWSMS Executive Elections ï Coming September  

Would you like to become involved in the running of UWS Medical Society? Elections for positions on the Executive Committee 

are coming up next month. Further details will be available soon, but we actively encourage all UWSMS members to consider be-

coming an active part in the running of their Med Soc. 

 

UWSMS AMSA Debating Series ðProudly sponsored by DFR  
Finals for the UWSMS AMSA Debating Series sponsored by DFR will be held on Monday 14th August , so come along and sup-

port your fellow meddies in a battle of wits and twistable logic (and maybe score a feed at the same time). More details will becom-

ing over the weekend so keep your eyes peeled for an upcoming mUWS Blast. In the mean time, check it out here. 
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